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On behalf of ISHRAE (Indian Society of Heating, Refrigerating and Air-conditioning 
Engineers) we extend our heartiest congratulations to The Society of Air-conditioning and 
Refrigerating Engineers of Korea for completing 50 years of service to the Korean & 
Global HVAC&R industry.  We at ISHRAE have very close association with SAREK and 
both have similar working styles. Republic of Korea & India have excellent relations on all 
fronts and always need to work together for betterment of the society and environment as 
a whole. I am sure with the continuing co-operation we can achieve many milestones and 
move towards a cleaner, safer, healthier and low energy consuming future. 
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